
We’re pleased to say that many Boldron customers are now experiencing the joy of full
fibre connectivity. Connections began with properties with an overhead connection, while
the team worked on clearing customer lead ins to enable the underground connections.
With a large majority of these ground works now complete, most Boldron customers are
booked in for an installation appointment, if not connected already.  

Customers who’ve signed a contract will have been contacted regarding their installation.
However, some appointments may be on hold due to wayleave negotiations or planning
permission. We are working with residents and the local council to progress these as
quickly as possible. 

This will be the final Build Bulletin update for Boldron. Thank you for your patience
throughout this journey to full fibre connectivity. We’re very appreciative of your
enthusiasm and support. Our team very much look forward to serving the Boldron
community with full fibre broadband for generations to come! 

If you’re unsure about when your property will be connected, please contact our team via
email (sales@fusionfibregroup.co.uk) or call 0333 305 7560. 
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